From: Shellie Rivers

To: Jeanette Brown; Wanda Gautney; Sherry Smith

Cc: Mary Davis; Tina Nader; Tim Brazell

Subject: RE: Competitive Bid #WG24-17 - Provision of Tree Removal & Disposal Services
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 11:35:18 AM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good Morning Mrs. Brown,

RDA Service Company, Inc., agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at
the same prices, terms, and conditions of the original bid award dated
March 19, 2024. New extension will expire on March 19, 2026.

From: Tim Brazell <Tim@rdaservices.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 2:49 PM

To: Shellie Rivers <Shellier@rdaservices.net>

Subject: Fwd: Competitive Bid #/WG24-17 - Provision of Tree Removal & Disposal Services

Tim Brazell

General Manager

RDA Service Company Inc.
Office: 251-866-2800

Cell: 251-331-6685

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeanette Brown <Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov>
Date: January 28, 2025 at 1:38:16 PM CST

To: Tim Brazell <Tim@rdaservices.net>

Cc: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>, Sherry Smith

<SSMITH@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Competitive Bid #WG24-17 - Provision of Tree Removal &

Disposal Services

Mr. Brazell:

Competitive Bid #WG24-17 - Provision of Tree Removal & Disposal Services is
set to expire March 19, 2025. The bid specifications included an option to extend
the contract for two (2) additional years in twelve (12) month increments, if the
vendor agrees, at the same prices, terms, and conditions as the original bid award.
Baldwin County Commission would like to extend the bid for twelve (12)
months. I have attached a copy of the Award Listing for your review.

Please let us know if RDA Service Company, Inc., agrees to a twelve (12)
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month extension at the same prices, terms, and conditions of the original bid
award dated March 19, 2024. If so, the new extension will expire on March 19,
2026.

Thank you,

Jeanette Brown

Assistant Purchasing Director

Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2567

Fax: (251) 580-2536

Email: Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov
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